
 

 
 

Date:     February 13, 2025 

To:        State Agencies and Cooperative Members 

From:   State Procurement Office  

Re:        Foreign Language Expiring Contracts 

 
 
The Foreign Language Interpretation and Translation contracts have all been extended except for three. These have 
either been purchased by another company or have gone out of business. All extension amendments are uploaded into 
the documents in each contract. 

 

1.​ Cross Cultural Interpreting Contract: #CTR069846 
2.​ Elahi Enterprises Contract: #CTR069850 
3.​ United Language Group Contract: #CTR069878 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Stephanie Stevens at stephanie.stevens@azdoa.gov. 

 


